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“Virtue, Knowledge, Advancement”

At 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 

12 December 2017, Eastern 

Mediterranean University Rector Prof. 

Dr. Necdet Osam received Famagusta 

Women’s Centre Association’s 

(MAKAMER) Ayluga Wetlands 

Protection Committee. Vice Rector for 

Administrative and Technical Affairs 

Prof. Dr. Özgür Eren was also present 

at the meeting during which Prof. 

Dr. Osam provided information to 

MAKAMER volunteers about EMU’s 

ongoing work on Ayluga Wetlands. 

MAKAMER volunteers also provided 

information about their association 

and committee and asked for EMU’s 

support regarding the conservation 

and improvement of Ayluga Wetlands. 

EMU in Full Support of the 

Preservation of Ecological System 

Rector of EMU Prof. Dr. Necdet 

Osam expressed their happiness and 

full support regarding the university’s 

involvement in prospective joint 

projects concerning the protection and 

improvement of Ayluga Wetlands. 

The meeting also hosted information 

exchange on  possible areas of joint 

work. 

Underlining the fact that EMU is 

an institution protecting life and 

environment, Prof. Dr. Osam put 

forth that the university will provide 

support for the conservation of Ayluga 

Wetlands, over 135 types of birds 

and other animals residing within the 

region. Prof. Dr. Osam also assured 

that the university will fight against 

pollution and possible damages to the 

ecological system at the said area. 

Vice Rector for Administrative and 

Technical Affairs Prof. Dr. Özgür 

Eren stated that the university is in 

close communication with relevant 

ministries and State Department of 

Environmental Affairs regarding the 

improvement of the said area. Putting 

forth that the university has developed 

a number of projects regarding the 

cleaning of the wetlands, Prof. Dr. 

Eren added that towards fulfilling the 

aims of the said project,  they have 

carried out level measurements within 

2017 summer period. Expressing 

their pleasure in EMU’s prospective 

support, MAKAMER volunteers 

highlighted the value of EMU’s 

important role and contributions in 

the said projects. At the end of the 

meeting, MAKAMER presented 

EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Osam a frame.

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam came 
together with academic and administrative 
personnel that are MP candidates for the 
2018 general elections. A lunch took place 
at the EMU Beach Club on Friday, the 
15th of December 2017 at 13:00. 

Prof. Dr. Osam stated that the high 
number of candidates from the university 
indicates that the university’s social 
sensitivity is high. Underlining that he is 
very proud for this reason Prof. Dr. Osam 
relayed his belief that the candidates will 
represent EMU in the best way possible in 
the TRNC Parliament. Noting that EMU 
is always open to different views and 
opinions Prof. Dr. Osam stated “As long 
as the tone and wording is not problematic 
everyone is free to indicate their own 
opinions”.

Providing general information about 
the university and its budget, Prof. Dr. 
Osam drew attention to the university’s 
sustainability and emphasized matters 
governments should be sensitive about. 
Prof. Dr. Osam wished all candidates 
the best of luck and a fair election. 
Expressing his belief that it will not be 
a colour that wins but the public, Prof. 

Dr. Osam wished the continuation of this 
synergy in parliament. Also present at the 
meal were EMU Vice Rectors Prof. Dr. 
Hüseyin Özkaramanlı, Prof. Dr. Özgür 
Eren, Prof. Dr. Sevin Uğural and Prof. Dr. 
Cem Tanova as well as Public Relations 
and Press Director (a.) Murat Aktuğralı. 

The EMU personnel that will be running 
in the 2018 elections are as follows: Assoc 
Prof. Dr. Canan Zeki from UBP, Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Tufan Erhürman, Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Hasan Ulaş Altıok, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Hamit 
Caner, Asst. Prof. Dr. Aybike Yektaoğlu, 
Bedia Balses and Mine Adalıer from CTP, 

Prof. Dr. Kudret Özersay, Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Hicran Bayraktaroğlu and Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Kemal Bağzıbağlı from HP, Yeşim Dede, 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mürüde Çelikağ, Asst. 
Prof. Dr. Ercan Hoşkara and Cemaliye 
Soğancı from TDP,  Bahadır Cevher from 
TKP-YG.

EMU Personnel Will Succeed and Shape Politics

EMU Collaborates With MAKAMER in 
Conservation of Ayluga Wetlands
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2nd Cyprus Turkish Physiotherapy and 
Rehabilitation Congress Commences in EMU

Organised by the Eastern Mediterranean 

University (EMU) Health Sciences 

Faculty in collaboration with the Cyprus 

Turkish Physiotherapists Association, 

“Current Developments in Neurological 

Rehabilitation” themed “2nd National 

Cyprus Turkish Physiotherapy and 

Rehabilitation Congress” commenced 

at the Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture 

and Congress Center at 9:30 a.m. on 

Thursday the 14th of December 2017.

Speaking after the EMU promotional film 

screening following a moment of silence 

and the national anthem, Cyprus Turkish 

Physiotherapists Association President 

Şahveren Çakartaş expressed her 

happiness regarding the second National 

Cyprus Turkish Physiotherapy and 

Rehabilitation Congress materializing. 

Çakartaş also provided information about 

the association, its goals and projects

EMU Health Sciences Faculty, 

Physiotherapy and Rehabilitation 

Department Chair Asst. Prof. Dr. 

Ender Angın provided information and 

welcomed everyone to the congress. 

Indicating that the topics discussed 

at the congress will shed light on the 

problems in the field of Physiotherapy 

and Rehabilitation, Prof. Dr. Angın 

also provided information about the 

department and thanked everyone for 

their participation. 

Turkish Physiotherapy Association 

President and Hacettepe University 

Physiotherapy and Rehabilitation 

Department Chair Prof. Dr. Tülin 

Düger stated that the health system is 

facing newly emerging health threats 

underlining that rehabilitation must be 

addressed once again. Prof. Dr. Düger 

also expressed that the demand for 

rehabilitation is increasing with the 

ageing of the population and the increase 

of diseases. Thanking all involved in the 

organization of the congress, Prof. Dr. 

Düger stated that they will be continuing 

their collaboration with the Cyprus 

Turkish Physiotherapists Association in 

order to elevate profession.

Health Sciences Faculty Dean Prof. 

Dr. Mehtap Malkoç also provided 

information about the congress. Wishing 

everyone a fruitful congress Prof. Dr. 

Malkoç went on to speak about  EMU 

Health Sciences Faculty underlining 

its many achievements despite being a 

relatively new faculty.

Honorary Congress President and 

Medipol University Physiotherapy and 

Rehabilitation Department Chair Prof. 

Dr. Candan Algun expressed that she is 

very pleased to be at EMU in the Turkish 

Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) at 

a congress that will address the field of 

Physiotherapy and Rehabilitation

Also speaking at the opening, EMU 

Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam thanked 

everyone for their participation, 

expressing that they are happy that 

the congress is being hosted by EMU. 

Providing extensive information about 

the university Prof. Dr. Osam stated 

that EMU is the greatest achievement 

of the TRNC in the field of education. 

Indicating that EMU has made serious 

investments and developments in the 

field of health over the last 10 years Prof. 

Dr. Osam noted that they have completed 

work required to set up a Faculty of 

Dentistry. 

Stating that EMU will continue to 

provide the Turkish Cypriot and global 

community with important services Prof. 

Dr. Osam wished everyone a fruitful 

congress.  

After the opening speeches Prof. Dr. 

Osam presented Honorary Congress 

President Prof. Dr. Algun a unique 

Cypriot Lefkara frame as well as 

flowers which he also presented to 

Physiotherapist Çakartaş and Prof. Dr. 

Malkoç.

After a dance performance by the 

“Unhindered Dancers” of the Cyprus 

Turkish Orthopedically Disabled 

Association the first session of the 

congress moderated by Prof. Dr. Candan 

Algun and Prof. Dr. Ayşe Livanelioğlu 

took place. At the said session the 

presentations titled “Early Physiotherapy 

and Rehabilitation Methods for High 

Risk Infants”, “Strengthening Education 

in Cases of Cerebral Palsy”, “Using the 

PETO Technique for Pediatric Patients” 

and “Functional Skill Education in Cases 

of Cerebral Palsy: Assistive Equipment 

were delivered by Assoc. Prof. Dr. 

Akmer Mutlu, Physiotherapist Ünal Aras 

Değer, Physiotherapist Hülya Özbeşer 

and Asst. Prof. Dr. Zehra Güçhan Topçu, 

respectively. 

Workshops will also be taking place at 

the conference that will continue on the 

16th of December 2017.
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Students of EMU Communication Faculty 
Gain International Success 

Rector of EMU Congratulates Successful Students of 
EMU Communication Faculty 

Eastern Mediterranean University, 
Communication Faculty, Visual Arts 
and Visual Communication Design 
students managed to appear within the 

top 100 among 6,993 poster designs 
in Paris-based, non-profit organisation 
4tomorrow’s “Poster for Tomorrow” 
project.  With the aim of promoting 

active citizenship through the medium 
of design, 4tomorrow works towards 
encouraging people, both those in and 
outside the design community, to make 
posters to stimulate debate in the local 
and international communities on issues 
that affect us all. The organisation has 
received over 15,000 posters from 133 
countries and hosted more than 400 

exhibitions in 5 continents so far. In 
line with this year’s theme “Freedom 
of Movement”, EMU Communication 
Faculty, Visual Arts and Visual 
Communication Design Postgraduate 
students Farzin Faroutan and 
Undergraduate student Abanu Soliman’s 
entry made it to the top 100 designs 
amongst 6,993 entries. Postgraduate 
students Negar Chahian, Amer Taher and 
Ebal A. S. Alamari’s designs made it into 
the top 400. 

“Now It’s Time to Raise Awareness 
Regarding Human Rights”
Poster designs of the aforesaid students 
of EMU appeared at exhibitions in 
France, the USA, Brazil, Russia, Iran, 
Morocco and Turkey on 7 December 
2017. Another national poster design 
exhibition will be launched at EMU on 
14 March 2018. During the exhibition, 
one of the directors of “Poster for 
Tomorrow” project Herve Matine will be 
delivering a seminar. 

Chair of the Visual Arts and Visual 
Communication Design Department 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Senih Çavuşoğlu, who 
provided assistance during the poster 
design stage of the said students, stated 
that the freedom of movement is a human 
right and awareness need to be raised 
regarding the difficulties encountered by 
those who have to relocate due to wars. 
In this respect, poster designs on this 
issue carry special importance. Assoc. 
Prof. Dr. Çavuşoğlu added that people 
from different nations bring color and 
life to the world and that closing borders 
to travelers and building walls to keep 
people outside will ensure a dark future 
for humanity.

Eastern Mediterranean University 
Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam received 
EMU Communication Faculty, Visual 
Arts and Visual Communication Design 
students whose poster entries managed to 
appear within the top 100 among 6,993 
poster designs in Paris-based, non-profit 
organisation 4tomorrow’s “Poster for 
Tomorrow” project at 11:00 a.m. on Friday, 
15 December 2017. 

With the aim of promoting active 
citizenship through the medium of design, 
4tomorrow works towards encouraging 
people, both those in and outside the design 
community, to make posters to stimulate 
debate in the local and international 
communities on issues that affect us all. 
The organisation has received over 15,000 
posters from 133 countries and hosted more 
than 400 exhibitions in 5 continents so far. 
In line with this year’s theme “Freedom 

of Movement”, EMU Communication 
Faculty, Visual Arts and Visual 
Communication Design Postgraduate 
student Farzin Faroutan and Undergraduate 
student Abanu Soliman’s entries appeared 
within the top 100 designs. In addition 
to the aforesaid students, postgraduate 
students Negar Chahian, Amer Taher and 
Ebal A. S. Alamari who have managed to 
appear amongst the top 400 in the same 
project and Chair of EMU Visual Arts and 
Visual Communication Design Department 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Senih Çavuşoğlu paid a 
visit of courtesy to EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Necdet Osam. During the visit at which 
Vice Rector for International Affairs and 
Promotion Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova was also 
present, students presented their posters to 
the Rector.  Rector of EMU Prof. Dr. Osam 
extended his congratulations to the visiting 
students on their success and presented 
them with a special pen set with EMU logo.  
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A talk titled “Internet Journalism” 
was organized by the Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Communication Faculty, Department 
of New Media and Journalism 
on Friday, the 8th of December 
2017.  Guest speaker at the talk 
that commenced at 10:30 in the 
Purple Hall was internet newspaper 
T24’s founder Doğan Akın. 
Delivering the opening speech, 
EMU Communication Faculty, 
Department of New Media and 
Journalism Chair Assoc. Prof. Dr. 

Nurten Kara thanked all participants 
stating that they welcomed Doğan 
Akın to the university 2 years earlier 
and that they are very happy to see 
him back once again. Doğan Akın 
expressed his happiness regarding 
being back at the university for 
the second time. Stating that with 
the internet, journalism gained the 
means to produce an almost real-
time broadcast Akın highlighted that 
they upload approximately 250 news 
items a day to T24, highlighting 
that this requires correct editor 

supervision and working at a high 
speed.
	
The Importance of Low Cost 
Discussed 
Noting that he doesn’t agree with 
those who believe that journalism is a 
profession that is going to be obsolete 
Akın highlighted that the vast amount 
of information flowing through the 
internet needs to go through the 
filter of good journalists stating that 
this requirement has elevated the 
standards of the profession. Indicating 

that the field of conventional media 
requires serious expenditure Akın 
noted that low cost journalism has been 
made possible by the internet. Pointing 
out that social media usage in the 
TRNC is very high, Akın highlighted 
that this leads to citizen journalism 
coming into prominence. Underlining 
the need to be familiar with algorithms 
in internet advertising in order to carry 
out independent journalism Akın stated 
that this is how news portals survive. 
The talk came to a close after a group 
photo was taken.

Eastern Mediterranean University, 
Tourism Faculty is observing the Human 
Rights Week through a series of activities. 
Within the scope of the week, Eastern 
Mediterranean University Tourism 
Faculty hosted 30 students of tourism as 
part of the activities taking place betwen 
10 and 17 December 2017. 

The said activities commenced at Kyrenia 
Independence Monument, where the 
students and academic staff members 
Assist. Prof. Dr. Nazenin Ruso and Turan 
Değirmencioğlu were present. At the said 
venue, students exhibited the posters they 
designed and received information about 
the history of the monument. Wearing 
t-shirts symbolising human rights, 
students of EMU managed to attract the 
attention of the locals within the area. 
Following a trip to Karmi Village, the 

participants also demonstrated their 
musical and dancing skills in front of 
the Atatürk Statue at Kyrenia Harbour. 
Named as “Flash Mob”, the said activity 
received great interest from Kyrenia 
locals. 

On Wednesday, 13 December 2017, 
Senior Researcher from PRIO Cyprus 
Center, Consultant Mete Hatay delivered 
a talk at EMU Tourism Faculty. 
Additionally, EMU Academic Staff 
Member Emmanuel Achiri delivered 
a speech to students who watched the 
famous movie on the life of Nelson 
Mandela and human rights “A Long Walk 
to Freedom”. EMU Tourism Faculty 
Dean Prof. Dr. Hasan Kılıç stated  the 
Human Rights Week activities will 
continue along the week to highlight the 
honor and reputation of humanity.

Founder of T24 Doğan Akın Delivers 
Talk at EMU

Human Rights Week in EMU 
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Osman Şahin Meets Students of EMU

EMU Foreign Language Education Department 
Awards Certificates To Successful Students 

Eastern Mediterranean University, 
Faculty of Arts and Sciences, Turkish 
Language and Literature Department 
is hosting famous author and Turkey’s 
leading scenarist Osman Şahin, whose 
works have been translated into 12 
languages and used as scripts for 
films in his 40-year career of arts. At 
9:30 a.m. on Thursday, 14 December 
2017, Osman Şahin delivered a talk at 
Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall.  The event 
commenced with the commemoration 
of late academic staff member Harid 

Fedai, who provided valuable services 
to EMU Turkish Language and 
Literature Department for long years. 
Delivering the opening address, EMU 
Arts and Sciences Faculty Dean Prof. 
Dr. Mehmet Ali Özarslan expressed 
their pleasure in hosting one of the 
most important names of the Turkish 
Literature Osman Şahin in EMU. 

Dean of EMU Education Faculty Prof. 
Dr. Ülker Vancı Osam also expressed 
her pleasure in the organisation of 

such a unique event under the roof 
of EMU. Prof. Dr. Osam also added 
that the topic of “Village Institutes” 
is of great interest for them. Prof. Dr. 
Osam put forth her happiness regarding 
the students having the unique 
opportunity to meet Osman Şahin, a 
true teacher and educator. Following 
Prof. Dr. Osam, Turkish Language and 
Literature Department Chair Assist. 
Prof. Dr. Gülseren Tor expressed their 
excitement on the event and thanked 
Osman Şahin for accepting their 

invitation.  After the completion of the 

opening addresses,  a video on Osman 

Şahin was screened. After the video 

screening, Osman Şahin was invited to 

stage to deliver his talk. On the first day 

of the organisation, Şahin delivered two 

presentations titled, “Village Institutes 

as the Best Schools of the World” and 

“Flow of a Broad River / Yaşar Kemal” 

. Following the presentations, Şahin’s 

film “Mezarcı” was screened.

Eastern Mediterranean University, 
Education Faculty, Foreign Language 
Education Department presented 
certificates to successful students at a 
ceremony organised for this purpose. 
Certificates presented to high honor and 
honor students both made them proud 
and acted as a source of motivation and 
inspiration for other students in pursuing 
success. 

During the ceremony which was 
attended by students and academic and 
administrative staff of the department, 
EMU Foreign Language Education 
Department Chair delivered an 
opening address in which he thanked 

all those in participation. Expressing 
the department’s ongoing support for 
students, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Shibliyev stated 
their pride and happiness in observing the 
students’ successful achievements. 

Following Prof. Dr. Shibliyev, EMU 
Education Faculty Dean and academic 
staff member at Foreign Language 
Education Department Prof. Dr. Ülker 
Vancı Osam delivered a speech and 
highlighted the importance of pursuing 
success in one’s studies and receiving 
certificates as such. 

Following the presentation of the 
certificates, a group photo was taken. 
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EMU Organizing 
Workshops for High 

School Students

Pianist Rüya Taner to 
Give a Concert in EMU 

The Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) will be offering workshops for 
high school final year students receiving 
education within the Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus. Targeted towards 
over 1800 high school students, the said 
workshops will commence at various 
academic units in EMU between 09:30 
a.m. and 1:00 p.m. on 18 December 

2017. The workshops will also be 
continuing on the 25th and 26th of 
December 2017.

The workshops will be attended by 
students from the Nicosia region 
studying at the Bülent Ecevit Anatolian 
High School, Nicosia Turkish High 
School, Anatolia Fine Arts High School, 

Turkish Maarif College, 20 Temmuz 
Science College, Haydarpaşa Bussiness 
School, Atatürk Vocational High School, 
Sedat Semavi Vocational High School, 
Levent College, TED College, Haspolat 
Vocational High School, Hala Sultan 
Divinity College and Değirmenlik High 
School, students from  the Morphou, 
Kyrenia and Lefke regions studying 
at the Lapta Yavuzlar High School, 
Anafartalar High School, 19 May Turkish 
Maarif College, Morphou Turkish 
Maarif College, Kurtuluş High School, 
Cengiz Topel Vocational High School 
of Industry, Morphou Vocational High 
School, Lefke Gazi High School and 
students from the Famgusta, İskele and 
Karpaz regions studying at the Famagusta 
Vocational High School,  Dr. Fazıl 
Küçük Industry Vocational High School, 
Famagusta Turkish Maarif College, 
Famagusta High School of Trade, 
Doğa College, Polatpaşa High School, 
Cumhuriyet High School, Bekirpaşa 
High School, İskele High School of 
Trade, Erenköy High School and Karpaz 
Vocational High School. Students will be 
grouped according to their prospective 
career choices and will attend workshops 
along with expert faculty members.
Taking place under 39 different topics, 
the workshop sessions aim to help 
high school students to explore and 
develop their existing skills and talents. 
Among workshop topics are Machine 
Adjustment, Cutting Pieces with CNC 
Worktop, Application in the Electrical 
Car Manufacturing Laboratory, 3 Phase 
System Application, Robot Assisted 

Production and Optimization Application, 
Floor Tightening Experiments, 
Game Programming with Alice 3.0, 
Cyprus Problem, Economics, Physics 
Department understanding the change 
of Mechanic Energy principles- Roller 
Coaster,  Chemistry Department-Acid-
Base-Titration, Advertising Translation 
and Localization, 10th Silver Screen 
Days; Audiovisual Translation,  
Cognitive Psychology, Polymerase 
Chain Reaction, Law Education, Urban 
Landscape,  Architecture  Sunshade 
Design, Living Spaces, Modern Structure 
Systems, Making Your Furniture, 
Filming in Artificial Environments, 
Social Media Photography, Advertising 
Kitchen and Dancing with Brands, 
Awareness Activity (Special Education), 
Beyond a University Diploma- Multiple 
Intelligence and Career Choices, Creative 
Thinking and Esthetics, I am Taking 
My Own Video (Video Development), 
Body Music or Student Concert, Body 
Mass Control Evaluation, Cooking 
Methods and Unfavorable Conditions for 
Healthy Nutrition,  Muscular Strength 
and Balance Evaluation, Fundamental 
First Aid, Drug Synthesis and Analysis, 
Introduction to Clinical Application: 
Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation 
(heart massage), The Importance of 
Biochemical Analysis and Practical 
Examples (blood and urine analysis), 
Cuisine, Social Media and Security, 
Small Project Application with 3D 
Autocad, Animation Techniques and 
Applications.

Through the collaboration 

and contributions of EMU, 

the organisation of the Music 

Foundation and the main 

sponsorship of Turkish İş Bank,  

a concert by Rüya Taner will be 

taking place at Rauf Raif Denktaş 

Culture and Congress Center 

at 8:00 p.m. on Monday, 18 

December 2017. 

Titled “TRNC University 

Recitals”, the concert taking 

place of within the scope of Rüya 

Taner’s “A Town, A Recital” 

project will host pieces from 

Taner, R.Schumann, C. Debussy, F. 

Mendelssohn, F. Chopin, Ed. Grieg 

and Z. Kodaly. The concert is free 

of charge and open to public. 

Who is Rüya Taner?

Acknowledged as one of the new 

generation Turkish pianists and 

Steinway and Sons Artist Rüya 

Taner started her first studies in 

music with her father Yılmaz 

Taner. She entered Ankara State 

Conservatory at a young age and 

continued her studies in piano with 

Mithat Fenmen and Tulga Çetiz. At 

the age of 11, she benefited from 

“Law on the Raising of Gifted 

Children” and became a student of 

Prof. Joan Havill at at “Guildhall 

School of Music and Drama” in 

London with the Turkish Republic 

of Northern Cyprus scholarship. 

She graduated from the said 

school with AGSM and ARCM  

diplolmas with the rare title of 

“Concert Pianist”. She has given 

concerts and recitals at around 60 

different countries to date. Her 

CDs include live recording from 

Wigmore Hall under the label 

Recbysaatchi and Sweet waters of 

europe EMI Ak muzik Turkey.
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This Week’s Academic Publications Source: Web of Science                                                                                         

Faculty of Architecture
1 - Bodiossadat Hassanpour, Resmiye Alpar 
Atun, Soheil Ghaderi. From Words to Action: 
Incorporation of Sustainability in Architectural 
Education. SUSTAINABILITY, 9 (10):1790, 
OCT 2017.

Faculty of Engineering
1 - Banu Numan Uyal, Elif Binboga Yel, Orhan 
Korhan. Impact of Traditional Education and 
Tablet-Assisted Education on Students: A 
Comparative Analysis. EURASIA JOURNAL 
OF MATHEMATICS SCIENCE AND 
TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION , 13(11): 7205-
7213, NOV 2017.

2 - Ehsan Abrari, Mustafa Ergil, M. Karim 
Beirami. Direct Prediction of Discharge at 
Supercritical Flow Regime Based on Brink 
Depth for Inverted Semicircular Channels. 
JOURNAL OF IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE 
ENGINEERING, 143(9):06017010, SEP 2017.

Faculty of Business & Economics
1 - Matina Ghasemi, Nejad Mazyar Ghadri, 
Kemal Bagzıbaglı. Knowledge Management 
Orientation: An Innovative Perspective to 
Hospital Management. IRANIAN JOURNAL 
OF PUBLIC HEALTH, 46(12) :1639-1645, DEC 
2017.

2 - Mehmet Balcılar, Riza Demirel, Gupta 
Rangan. Do Sustainable Stocks Offer 
Diversification Benefits for Conventional 
Portfolios? An Empirical Analysis of Risk 
Spillovers and Dynamic Correlations. 
SUSTAINABILITY, 9(10): 1799, OCT 2017.

3 - Ali Ozduran, Cem Tanova. Coaching 
and employee organizational citizenship 
behaviours: The role of procedural justice 
climate. INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF 
HOSPITALITY MANAGEMENT, 60:58-66: 
JAN 2017.

2017 EMU Cup of Nation Basketball 
Tournament Completed

EMU Students 
Organize Charity 

Football Tournament

The 2017 Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) Cup of Nation 
Basketball Tournament organized by the 
Sport Affairs Directorate ended after the 
final matches played at the Lala Mustafa 
Paşa Sports Complex on the 12th 
December 2017. At the tournament that 
commenced on the 27th of November 
2017, 15 men’s and 6 women’s teams 
competed for the championship which 
Turkey would later obtain in both the 
men’s and women’s categories.
In the final match of the men’s category 

Turkey defeated Lebanon 34-28. In the 
third place match Lebanon defeated 
TRNC 20-0 by default. Therefore 
Turkey came first in the men’s category 
followed by Lebanon, Palestine and 
Turkey. In the women’s category, Turkey 
defeated Iran 28-7 in the final, whilst 
Pakistan defeated Russia 7-8 in the third 
place match. Therefore Turkey came 
first in the women’s category as well, 
followed by Iran, Russia and Pakistan. 
The fair-play award went to Iran in the 
women’s category and Pakistan in the 

men’s.  Dabee Ghanem from Lebanon 
became leading scorer in in the men’s 
category whilst Nashmin Vatanparest 
from Iran became leading scorer in 
the women’s. Merve Baş from Turkey 
became free throw champion and Yanal 
Saleyman from Palestine became three 
point champion. Beyzanur Tan from 
Turkey was chosen as most valuable 
female player and Oktay Kurt from 
Lebanon as most valuable male player.  
The tournament final was attended by 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam, 

Vice Rector for Student Affairs Prof. 
Dr. M. Yaşar Özden, Vice Rector for 
International Affairs and Promotion 
Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova, Student Affairs 
Coordinator Assoc. Prof. Dr. Derviş 
Subaşı, Rector’s Coordinator Asst. Prof. 
Dr. Arif Akkeleş and Public Relations and 
Press Director (a.) Murat Aktuğralı. At 
the award ceremony, awards were handed 
out by Prof. Dr. Özden, Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Akkeleş, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Subaşı, Sport 
Affairs Director Cemal Konolu and Sport 
Affairs Directorate personnel.

The Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) has added another social 
responsibility project to those 
organized under the umbrella of the 
Community Involvement Centre. 
As part of the course delivered by 
EMU Communication Faculty, Public 
Relations and Advertising Department 
Chair Assoc. Prof. Dr. Anıl Kemal Kaya, 
students Hülya Bakca, Lara Zidan, 
Yetunde Oluwakami, James Seuu and 
Aisha Bashir Nuhu organized a charity 
football tournament.

A total of 8 teams participated in 
the tournament sponsored by EMU 

International Office. A donation box was 
also passed around the spectators and 
the tournament revenue was donated 
to the Kemal Saraçoğlu Children with 
Leukemia Foundation.
	
The top three teams were awarded 
medals. All the teams were thanked 
for participating in this meaningful 
organization. Individuals who 
participated in and contributed to the 
tournament expressed their happiness of 
being a part of the project. The students 
who organized the event were proud to 
have provided even the slightest of help 
to children with leukaemia.


